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President, Board of Supervisors 
District 10 

 

 

City and County of San Francisco

MEMORANDUM 
 

DATE: 

TO: 

June 16, 2022 
 
Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors  

FROM: President Shamann Walton 

CC: Honorable Members of the Board of Supervisors 
Board Legislative Aides 
Anne Pearson, Office of the City Attorney 
Budget Legislative Analyst’s Office 
Mayor’s Office 
Controller’s Office 

SUBJECT: Special Board of Supervisors Meeting – Wednesday, June 22, 2022 *Revision #2 

 
Dear Madam Clerk,  
 
On Monday, June 13, 2022, the Board of Supervisors Rules Committee voted to send File No. 
220696 (Memorandum of Understanding - Service Employees International Union, Local 1021: 
Staff & Per Diem Nurses) to the full Board of Supervisors meeting. 
 
On Tuesday, June 14, 2022, Supervisor Peskin introduced an urgent Resolution on the Disapproval 
of Mills Act Historical Property Contract - 714 Steiner Street, referred for immediate adoption 
without committee reference.  
 
In conference with my Board colleagues, I am calling for a Special Board of Supervisors’ meeting 
to take place on Wednesday, June 22, 2022, at 10:00am to consider the urgent actions on File No. 
220696 and File No. 220738.  
 
The remote Special Board of Supervisors Meeting shall include the following matters: 
 

• File No. 220696: Memorandum of Understanding – Service Employees International Union, 
Local 1021: Staff & Per Diem Nurses 

• File No. 220738: Disapproval of Mills Act Historical Property Contract - 714 Steiner Street 
 
On behalf of the entire Board, I want to extend my deepest gratitude and appreciation for you and 
your hard-working staff. We are always appreciative of the Clerk’s staff ability to go above and 
beyond to meet requests during a very demanding time. Thank you. 

SHAMANN WALTON 


